
Annual Horse Show 
 

Sunday August 26th beginning at 
9:00am. 

 

 Volunteers can sign-up on the 
board. 

Come out for an exciting day!  

 
October 6 – 8, 2007 

 
Everyone is invited to join us for 

the parade, decorating the float or 
volunteering with the raffle draw. 

 

This year’s theme is 
“Thanks for the Memories” 

 

More details to follow! Check our 
website regularly. 

A warm welcome to all of the new riders, new volunteers & everyone that 
has returned for another fun filled summer!!  

 
Halloween on  

Horseback 
 

Sponsored by Stillman Farms. 
This fun-filled event will be held on  

October 27, 2007 at the farm. 
 

Watch our website for more details.  

Keep on eye on the Board for details 
about the next WORK DAY at the farm.  

There is a lot of clean-up to be done in 
preparation for the Horse Show & Corn 
Roast & we could use as many hands as 

possible. 
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You are Invited…  
 

Riders, volunteers 
& families are 
invited to the 
Annual Corn 

Roast being held 
at the farm on 

 
Tuesday  

August 28th 
 

 

In case of rainy weather or very hot 
days, please call the PARD line, one (1) 
hour before the first scheduled ride.  If 
the lessons are cancelled, the message 
will be changed and will let you know  

that they have been cancelled. 

         742-6441         
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Outstanding fees…..  
Can be brought on the day of your lessons 

and can be given to the Rider Co-ordinator. 
It is very important that these fees are paid 
as soon as possible and we thank you for 

your cooperation.   
 

STOP !! 
 

Please remember to sign in 
& out every time you 

volunteer.  These figures 
are needed when we apply 
for grants.  The book is on 

the desk in the office. 

Check us out on the web!! 

www.pard.ca 
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